
 

Swimming Lessons 
Last week we sent home a flyer outlying the costs 
involved for swimming lessons this year. We 
understand this is much higher than previous 
years as we have in the past been able to 
subsidise these lessons. If we do not get enough 
families interested in participating we will have to 
cancel swimming lessons for this year. 
For those interested, please send your 
commitment note in to school by Friday this week 
or call the office by Friday. 
 
End of Year Perpetual Trophies 
Could we please have all the Perpetual Trophies 
awarded last year returned to school as soon as 
possible so that we may have them engraved for 
this year’s recipients.  
 
Book Club  
Book Club order and money are due in by 
Monday 27th November. 
 
Canteen News 
Canteen will run as normal each week. The last 
canteen for the year will be Friday 1st December.   
 

Calendar 
November 
Wed 15th- Kinder Orientation 
Wed 22nd – Kinder Orientation 
Thurs 23rd – Mobile Library 
Wed 29th- Kinder Orientation 
December 
Fri 1st – Last Canteen of the year 
Sat 2nd – Quinty Carols & Cake Stall 
Thur 7th – Year 6 Farewell 
Fri 8th – Silver Level Pool Party 
Tues 12th – Presentation Day 
Wed 13th – Year 6 Fun Day 
Thurs 14th – Mobile Library 
Fri 15th – Shops Day – Last day for students  
 

Proud and Deadly Awards 
Today Azalea and Martha travelled with Mrs 
Brightman to Kooringal HS to be awarded a Proud 
and Deadly award. Congratulations to you both 
and to Isabel who will receive her award when 
she returns to school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

P&C News – Save the Date 
P&C have again been given the opportunity to 
run a Cake Stall at the Quinty Carols night on 
Saturday 2nd December.   
Contributions of baked goods are needed to run 
this very popular stall. All baked goods must be 
clearly labelled with ingredients. Sweet or 
savoury they are sure to be sold fast.  
Volunteers to help set up and/or sell on the night 
are also welcomed. Please contact Denis or Vicki 
if you can spare some time to assist. Setting up 
will be at 5.30pm Carols begin at 6pm. 
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Yr6 Farewell Dinner 
Invitations will start coming home with students 
as of today. Please note that parents are required 
to RSVP by Friday 24th November for catering 
purposes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wagga Mobile Library – Holiday Borrowing 
The mobile library will still visit Uranquinty in the 
holidays for those students who might like to 
continue to borrow. The mobile library van will be 
situated at either the neighbourhood centre or 
the rest stop area.  Dates are listed below: 
Thurs 21st December 
Thurs 4th January 
Thurs 11th January 
Thurs 18th January 
 
 
 
 
 
 


